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Addendum #1 
RFP# 22-24, Project Management Services 

April 25, 2024 
 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the following addendum serves to provide clarification and to 
answer the questions received on RFP #22-24, Project Management Services. 
 
Question 1:  For the “Tab 6 – Cost of Service” since some of the proposed staff that would conduct 
project management services are engineers (i.e. FBPE connection).  Our question relates the 
overall topic, has the City gained clearance to be allowed to ask for “Cost of Service”?  We have 
not seen a proposal in Florida include rates in the past 4 years, so asking before we proceed 
forward. 
Answer to Question 1:  This Request for Proposal does not seek “professional services” 
as defined by Florida Statute 287.055.  While having Florida-licensed engineers on staff is 
a preference due to the work experience that they provide, it is not a requirement since 
engineering services will not be utilized under this contract.   

 
End of Questions and Answers  
 
 
End of Addenda 
 


